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30 June 2023 
 
RE: INDUSTRIAL ACTION 

  
Dear Parents and Carers,   
  
As you are aware, the National Education Union (NEU) will be holding two days of industrial action next week. This is 
due to the continuing disputes with the government regarding the funding schools currently receive.   
  
With careful consideration, we will be moving Year 4 to remote learning for Wednesday 5th and Friday 7th July. All 
other year groups will be expected in school.   
  
If your child is eligible for benefit-related free school meals, you will receive a voucher to cover this, they will be 
issued by the office as soon as the vouchers are available.  
  
In line with national guidance, some pupils may be able to attend school on Wednesday. Further information is 
detailed below:   

• The child is classed as vulnerable; therefore, the school will call you to arrange their place.  
• You are a critical worker, please call the school at your earliest convenience to arrange a place.   

  
I appreciate that this situation is not ideal, and there is a lot of uncertainty. Thank you for all your support and 
patience during this time, my decisions will always be based on the health and safety of our pupils.  
  
If you have any questions, please contact me through the school office.   
 

Kind regards   
 
 

 
 
Miss P Theodosiou 
Principal 
  
  
   
 


